Letter from St Bernadette’s School Council
Dear Applicant

As the school council at St Bernadette’s we are really excited that you are thinking about applying for the post of Headteacher at our school and being part of our school family.

We are very proud of our school for many reasons. Our teachers make our lessons exciting and fun. We care about other people and raise lots of money for different charities. We have lots of clubs for sport and music which we enjoy a great deal.

For our new Headteacher we would like someone who is kind, patient, considerate, and enthusiastic with a great sense of humour. Our new Headteacher should be someone who enjoys giving us challenges in our learning and will support our sport and music clubs whilst also having lots of ideas about how to make our school even better.

If you do apply and are successful, we will make you really welcome. You will become part of our school and parish family and community where everyone looks after each other.
Good luck and thank you for wanting to come and work here at St Bernadette’s.

Yours sincerely

St Bernadette’s School Council

